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Statement of Support 
 
In solidarity with the statement by Daniel Cardinal DiNardo of the United States Conference of 
Catholic Bishops regarding our current Administration’s immigration policy of intolerance toward 
asylum seekers, the leadership team of the Hospital Sisters of St. Francis join with other people of 
faith in seeking to end the radically unjust immigration policies. Recently the cruel practices of 
separation of parents and children have been replaced by detention of whole families.  
Anti-immigration forces continue to fan fears and blame the victims of horrible violence in their 
countries of origin. 
 
As women of faith, we challenge our national leaders to assume responsibility for ending our 
current inhumane immigration policies, and, instead, to focus on ending policies that are the cause 
of such desperate needs for people to seek safety in a strange and foreign land. 
 
In 1875, 20 of our Sisters emigrated to the United States at the invitation of Bishop Baltes of the 
Alton, Illinois Diocese to provide health care to the German immigrants of the diocese who had 
fled Germany because of the cruel practices of the Dictator Bismarck. Our Congregation honors its 
immigrant beginnings and reaffirms its commitment to comprehensive immigration reform. 
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